JOHN G. BAY
676 4th Street, NE, Apartment 402, Washington, DC 20002
Shortly after graduation I submitted an item to the class notes in the
Alumni Magazine. In it I mentioned a classmate who was doing graduate work at either “Oxford or Cambridge.” I didn’t say “Oxford or Cambridge,” 1 named one or the other. I don’t remember which. What I do remember is that it turned out that the institution the individual in question was attending wasn’t the one I had mentioned. I was so embarrassed by this gaffe that 1 haven’t written to the class notes since. Also, I haven’t had anything much to report. Perhaps I’ll try again some day if I ever learn to tell my Bennos from my Fennos, so to speak.







